Public Administration Committee

From:

Michael From <

Sent:

Wednesday, 26 March 2014 8:51 PM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

Yes to shooting vermin and introduced species in Western Australia

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I would like to make my views known to the Committee holding an inquiry into allowing recreational shooting in Western Australia.

As a WA resident, I am in favour of hunting vermin and introduced species

Opening up WA to recreational shooting will lead to effectively reducing the number of protected species from be coming extinct .

Finally, I do support recreational shooting as a 'solution' for 'management' of introduced species. It's backed up as an effective approach by other states

Thank you for considering my submission.

Sincerely,

Michael From